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 Dear families, 
 
There is an exciting and fun opportunity for families in our school to attend the 
‘Centre for Life’ for an entire school day on Monday 1st June, FREE OF CHARGE.  
 
The Centre for Life have kindly offered this day to enable families to work together 
on a range of Scientific activities, which will be held in the Junior Science Lab. The 
activities will allow children to Scientifically explore and discover, whilst preparing 
them for life beyond school.   
 
As it will be on a school day, there will be some members of Broadwood staff also at 
the Centre for Life joining in the activities with you.  We would, however, expect 
families to make their own way to and from the venue (this will not affect your child’s 
attendance). There will be a designated area set aside for you to enjoy your packed 
lunch - and it is a family event so you would be able to take younger children with 
you. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity and we do hope some of our families will be able to 
attend this event. 
 
We also appreciate some of our families work, and therefore Centre for Life will be 
offering similar opportunities during the summer holidays. 
 
If you are interested in this activity, could you please return the slip below by Friday 
28th February so we are able to let the Centre for Life know how many people will be 
attending. 
    
Yours Sincerely 
    
 
Mrs Wendy Mitcheson 
Headteacher 
 

 
Name of child___________________________________Year group____________ 
 
We would like to attend this family day. There will be _______ of us attending the 
event. 
 
We will be able to make our own way there and back. 
 
Signed_____________________________________________________________ 
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